Will Donahoo

Dear Environmental Review Board,

I would like to express my strong support in favor of enacting the Advanced Clean Car and Truck
Rules. As you know, transportation is the third largest GHG emissions source within the NM.
Adopting the Clean Car Rules will provide a catalyst for the adoption and sale of EV and BEV
vehicles, significantly impacting future emissions, improving air quality and likely leading to
consumer cost savings. Adopting Clean Car rules is an ambitious yet necessary step as the state
transitions to a green economy.

Thank you for your consideration and I urge you to vote yes.

Sincerely,
- Will Donahoo (Santa Fe County Resident)



